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Please fight the industry opposition trying to flood the Oregon Capitol with lies that
suggest Oregonians DON’T support strong and equitable climate policy. 

Overwhelmingly, we know Oregonians are dedicated to getting A bill
passed in support of bold climate policy. Can you join us? Will you share why
everything we know and love is on the line this year?

My three year old niece’s future is on the line.I’m worried that if we fail to act, she
will  have asthma, like me.

I hope you support passing climate policy in 2020. 

We’re in this together, and now is the time.

Ty Gorman
4333 N Willamette Blvd Portland 97203

-- 
Ty Gorman
tygorman@gmail.com
(423) 329-7343
Donate to Our Climate: help us raise money for student leaders!
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